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Auburn Board of Education meets

(KLZA)--The Auburn Board of Education approved requiring a $100 deposit for
students going to summer school this year when they met Monday night. The
deposit will be refunded upon successful completion of the summer program.

The Board approved resignations from Special Education Director Shane
Keeling; 1st grade teacher Katie DeBuhr, and Middle School and High School
math teacher Joan Albury.

Teaching contracts were approved for Emily Rohrer and Certified Preschool
Teacher Samantha Tanner for the next school year.

Elementary and Secondary School handbooks for the 2024-25 school year were
approved as presented and the Code of Conduct for the next school year was also
approved.

Early graduation requests were approved for Trey Hall, Callie Lotter and
Mackenzie Pfaff.
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